Jaclyn Norton

From: Cassidy Flynn

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 11:22 AM
To: Jaclyn Norton

Subject: Prog & Serv

Councilors Kelley, Oliver, Leary and .... Request a meeting with the Parks, Recreation and Culture Department
and Weston and Sampson to discuss best practices and materials used for athletic field surfacing, both natural
and synthetic. Topics to be covered include playability, safety, durability, environmental impacts, replacement
and maintenance and costs over time.

Cassidy Flynn
Deputy City Clerk
City of Newton
(617) 796-1213



